
• Highland Heights Public School

School Council Minutes

November 20th, 2017

Recorded by: Samantha Wilkie

Present: Drew Beaton (Principal), Kathryn Wood (Teacher Rep), Susan Allan (CUPE Rep), Ruth
Rusaw (Council Chair), Samantha Wilkie (Council Secretary), Kayla Parks (Council Treasurer),
Judy Stanley-Hogan (Community Member), Lorraine Brown, Tracey Davidson, Angela Caban,
Laurie Marshall, Sarah Plumley, Wendy Couper.
Absent: Shanon Scott, Michelle Grant.

1. Call to order at 6:35pm
2. Chair Report — Review minutes from last parent council meeting, Angela Caban made a

motion to approve minutes, Laurie Marshall seconds the motion. All in favour.
3. Treasurer Report — Playground -$2,000

General Account - $6,169.87
• 4. $739.00 from Veseys fundraiser moved to General account

5. Breakfast Club — Very well, fruit table has been added, 1200 students/month.
6. Highland Heights Tent — lOxlO is $1,375 plus $144 per panel. Laurie Marshall made a

motion to approve we buy a Highland Heights tent with two (2) panels for no
more than $2,000, Angela Caban seconds the motion, All in favour.

7. Upcoming Fundraisers — North West Fudge — January 849th, no late orders. Delivery will
be approx. February
Little Caesars - $852 profit, delivery will be November 28tb

Popcorn Fridays -$198 in profit for one month.
8. Jimmy the Breakdancer — Laurie Marshall moves to make a motion to book Jimmy

the Breakdancer for June 2018 and Spring 2018/2019 of the next school year; Parent
Council will pay halt for this year and the next year. Judy Stanley-Hogan seconds the
motion. All in favour.

9. Teachers Report - Volleyball has begun
-Jr tournament is on December Vt, but all grades get to play - runs for 6 weeks.
-Remembrance Day assembly went very well.
-Oral and hygiene practice went quite well, thank you to the nursing students.
-Kawartha Food Drive, ending December 7.
-Progress Reports went home November 10th•

-Several fire drill practices
-Dental screening on November 2Vt and 23”.
-3 Trent teacher candidates in the school, their last day is November 23rd.



- Persuasive writing has been done by Ms. Wood and her teacher candidate to get
information and data to City Council requesting a crosswalk at Highland Road and
Fairbairn St.
-Yearly clothing swap is coming up, December 13th and 14th

-Christmas break is December 25th
- January 8th•

Principal Report - YMCA after school program, low turn out, they are now phasing out the paid
program, whoever is enrolled in the 5 day program will stay, they are now offering the 3 day a
week free program.

Meeting adjourned at 8:17pm
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